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I am writing to provide a professional reference for Clarence A. Greene. I
have known Mr Greene for more than ten (10) years and have found him
to be a person with a good moral and ethical foundation. He is well
organized and has developed many positive qualities. '

In my experience as Human Resource Director, I have the pleasure of
attending several seminars. One such seminar entitled "Look Beneath The
Surface” was conducted by Clarence Greene.

Mr Greene is an electrifying public speaker. His passion for the subject
matter is infectious. All attendees gained a fresh perspective on the social
ills affecting society and the safety measures that should be implemented.
He defends those who have difficulty to defend themselves and guarantees
that the weak feel empowered and encouraged.

He has effectively and successfully hosted many community awareness
programs in the United States where he resided for a while and also in
Trinidad and Tobago. As a member of the Seventh-day Adventist Church,
he is well connected with the Seventh-day Adventist organization and on
occasions worked along with the Counter Trafficking Unit in the Ministry
of National Security hosting programs on Human Trafficking.

It is my pleasure to give Clarence A. Greene my highest recommendation.
He will deliver valuable information in an inspiring manner.

Yours sincerely,
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Debra Felix _
Human Resource Director
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